
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Please find below details which the Council have asked us to share with you about a 
Consultation they are undertaking: 
 
 
Since the Grenfell tragedy, the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea has commissioned 
emotional health and wellbeing support services for the wider community in North Kensington for 
children and young people in schools and community-based centres, offering a range of activities 
and therapy, including counselling, art therapy, play therapy, and group therapy. 
  
The Council wants to understand how existing services are working, if they are working and what 
else might we need to do to ensure the support is reaching and making a difference to the lives 
of children and young people. 
  
Please take a few minutes to complete a survey and share your 
views: https://consult.rbkc.gov.uk/childrens-services/children-and-young-peoples-health-and-
wellbeing 
  
This survey will close on Wednesday 10th March 2021. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Ann Slavin 
Executive Headteacher 
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